
 Brantingham Parish Council     
 

 

 

THE QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE 2022 
 

To celebrate this historic occasion, Brantingham Parish Council 

are organising a community event to take place during the four 

day Bank Holiday weekend at the beginning of June. Various 

ideas, such as a picnic on the Village Green, have already been 

put forward. As this will be an event for the Village and wider 

Parish community, we would like to hear your thoughts and 

ideas about the form the celebration should take. To that end, 

we are holding a PUBLIC MEETING on Monday 28th February at 

7.00 pm in the Village Hall. Everyone is welcome and we would 

love to see you there. If you have some ideas, but cannot attend, 

please email them to chairman_brantinghampc@outlook.com  

If you would like to take a more active role, volunteers to help 

with the celebration would be welcomed. 
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